
 

 

2 January 2024 

 

Dear Parents / Caregivers 
 
Happy New Year, and we welcome your child’s/ward’s back to school. 
 
Please refer to the following information for your attention and cooperation. 

 

1) Your child/ward’s class and teacher/s are as follows: 
- Class:     
- Teacher/s:   

 
2) All parents/caregivers are not allowed to come into the school internal campus unless an appointment has 

been made with a staff from the school. 
 

 You may drop-off your children outside the school gate. 

 Unauthorized vehicles are not allowed to park or wait in the school premises during dismissal.  
- Students travelling on private transport, please take note of the information below:  

Private Transport Time 

Drop-off 
AM – Between 7.10am and 7.40am 

PM – Between 12.00pm and 12.30pm 

Pick-up 
AM – Between 12.40pm and 1.00pm 

PM – Between 5.25pm and 6.00pm 

3) If you or your child/ward are/is having a fever or flu-like symptoms, please do not come to school and 
inform the General Office at 64751511. You will be contacted to bring your child/ward home and see a 
doctor if he/she is exhibiting a fever or flu-like symptoms, when in school. 

 
4) School fees for 12 months will be $240.00. For Singapore Citizens, $80 (January to April 2024) to be 

paid through Interbank GIRO or via PayNow on SGQR (refer to the QR code screenshot below) by 5 
January 2024 (Friday). For the balance of $160 (May to December 2024), you can apply to deduct from 
your child’s/ward’s Edusave Account. 

 
5) Permanent Residents and Foreign Students (on concessionary rate) will pay $240.00 (January to 

December 2024) through Interbank GIRO or via PayNow on SGQR (refer to the QR code screenshot 
below) by 5 January 2024 (Friday). 

6) Foreign students, who are not eligible for concessionary rate will receive a separate notification about 
the school fees. 

7) Your child/ward will receive his/her timetable by 5 January 2024 (Friday). 
 

8) For Co-Curricular Activities (CCA), you will receive the dates from the CCA Teacher through your 



 

 

child/ward. Parental consent is required for participation in all CCAs. 

9) If you would like to have a copy of the curriculum content, please complete the REPLY SLIP and return 
to the Form Teacher by 5 January 2024 (Friday) 

10) Secondary 2 to 4 Student's personal particulars and medical record — please update the content, sign 
and return to the Form Teachers by 5 January 2024 (Friday). A NIL return is greatly appreciated. 

11) Please take note of the Public Holidays in Term 1, 2024 
 

Term 1 Chinese New Year 10 February 2024 (Saturday) 
11 February 2024 (Sunday) 
12 February 2024 (Monday) will be a public holiday 
13 February 2024 (Tuesday) will be a school holiday 

 
12) Please feel free to contact your child’s/ward’s Form Teacher on areas of concern that require our 

attention. You may also make an appointment with our Allied Professional colleagues (Psychologists, 
Social Workers, Speech Language Therapists), at 6475-1511 to seek professional advice as and when 
necessary. 

Thank you and we look forward to working collaboratively with you in 2024.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr Phua Huat Chuan 
Principal 
Tanglin School 

 

Scan SGQR for payment of School Fees via PayNow 

 


